
 

 

At 

 

 
Church Rd, Chelsfield, Orpington, Kent, BR6 7RE 

 
From Wednesday 26th January 2011 the Five Bells will host what I hope will be the first of a regular 

fortnightly semi acoustic Open Mic night featuring live singing and music performed by live singers and 

musicians 

(no backing tracks) 

This is a traditional village pub with a great atmosphere, good bar prices and plenty of parking. 

 
THIS-IS-NOT-YOUR-AVERAGE-BLUES-JAM 

So 

There will be no 100watt Marshall Stacks or John Bonham size drum kit’s but there is a full PA 

including Mic’s & Monitor to amplify all instruments and singers of all abilities and standards but if you 

are not a musician then you are welcome to come along and listen (you might even enjoy it!) 

 

Music starts at 8.30 or as soon as you can get there and if you forget your guitar that’s no problem as you 

will be able to use the charity guitar at £1 per song with all proceeds going to the Nordoff Robbins Charity 
www.nordoff-robbins.org.uk 

 

 
Music cannot change the world but it Can 

Make a world of difference to people’s lives 

 

For more info on open mic contact 

07907 574306 

www.baileyscat.co.uk 


